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July 5,2016

Ontario Energy Board
P.O. Box 2319
27th Floor
2300 Yonge Street
Toronto, Ontario
M4P 1E4

Attention: Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re: E8-2014-0255 Consultation on the Development of Corporate Governance
Guidance for OEB Rate-Regulated Utilities

Pursuant to the Ontario Energy Board’s letter of June 22, 2016, the City of Toronto, as sole
shareholder of Toronto Hydro Corporation, is expressing its interest in participating in the
Consultation on the Development of Corporate Governance Guidance for OEB Rate-
Regulated Utilities, Board File EB-2014-0255.

The City will not be seeking cost awards.

If there are any questions, please contact Todd Orvitz at (416) 392-6783 or
todd.orvitz@toronto.ca.

Sincerely,

C—/th

Peter Wallace
City Manager


